
 
Wanganui Area Neighbourhood Support Groups  Weekly Newsletter 5 October 2016 
Greetings, Statistical information provided in this newsletter is for the period from 26 September to 2 October 2016. Over this period there were 12 burglaries reported in the Wanganui area. There was 1 theft x car in Wanganui, in Tongariro Street.  In Marton there were 2 burglaries in King St & Ashby Lane. In Marton,2 theft x cars in King St & Ashby Lane.  Wanganui offending is listed below.   
Gonville Avenue, Gonville Rotherham Street, Aramoho St Hill Street, Central Kaikokopu Road, Aramoho Alma Road, Gonville Liverpool Street, Central Bignell Street, Gonville Tawa Street, Gonville Talbot Street, Wanganui East Bennett Street, Gonville Salisbury Avenue, Wanganui East Cumbrae Place, Aramoho  Hope you are enjoying the school holidays, next week back to school – and time to think and plan for the event of an emergency with ‘Get Ready Week’.  Just a reminder that Get Ready Week is coming up soon from the 10-16 October.  The theme for Get Ready Week 2016 is Prepared Kids.     What is Get Ready Week?  Get Ready Week is held every year to mark the International Day for Natural Disaster Reduction (13 October). 
Get Ready Week is a good opportunity for your organisations to promote preparedness internally to your staff (including their families) and externally to your communities and stakeholders.  
Get Ready Week Home Page 
http://www.civildefence.govt.nz/cdem-sector/public-education/get-ready-week/ 
Employer/Organisation Info 
https://mcdem.createsend.com/campaigns/reports/viewCampaign.aspx?d=d&c=F763B994D2333FBB&ID=CC7B7459CFAF1472&temp=False&tx=0 
 
We would like to wish you a safe, happy, week. Trudi Deane, Field Officer 
 Phone 06 344 6746, 69A Moana St, Wanganui East. 


